
 

 

 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2020/39            Date: 16.12.2020 

 

Dear Parent 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for Winter Break from 

31.12.2020 to 10.01.2021 for the classes Mont. to VIII and for the classes IX and 

XI.  The school will reopen on 11.01.2021.  

Extra Classes will be scheduled for the classes X and XII during this period and the 

time table for the same will be shared by their respective class teachers soon. 

 

Wishing you a fantastic winter break and a very Happy New Year!! 

 

Thanks and Regards 

 

 

 

Mr. Harsh Kumar      

Principal       

 

 

M      A      N        E       S        A        R 


